Mark Your Calendars for our Holiday Party, Celebration of our Golden PWDs, & Club Meeting to be Held in Phoenix on December 11, 2022!



Your PWDs are welcome to attend with you.

If you have a PWD who turned 10 years old in 2022 or is older, and you would like for them to be celebrated at our annual holiday party in December, please send the following to Lauren McDermott: lmcdermott@cox.net by November 13.

- PWD's call name and birthday
- PWD's full registered name (optional)
- PWD's human family names
- A paragraph that describes your Golden PWD (will be used in our newsletter, and on our website)
- A picture of your Golden PWD (will be used in our newsletter, and on our website)

If anyone wants to contribute to the special gift we are preparing for each Golden PWD, this year we have the opportunity to add toys and treats to the gift. You can contribute toys, treats or funds to support our Golden PWD program. We will know after November 20 how many gifts we will be preparing. Please contact Lauren if you wish to contribute (Imcdermott@cox.net)

* As a reminder: As quite a few of our dogs are allergic to chicken and/or any form of fowl (turkey, pheasant, duck), please DO NOT offer gifts containing any of these ingredients. We thank you for your understanding.

The expected schedule is: Arrive at 12:30-1:00. Lunch at 1:30 followed by meeting, Gift Exchange and Celebration of the Golden PWDs.